
NO SHOW POLICY 
 

Effective August 18, 2015 
 

We have experienced an increasing number of 
no shows for appointments. This has disrupted 
our schedule, making it difficult to fit patients in 
that need to be seen. 
 
As such, we have had to institute a fee of $50.00 
for patients who do not cancel an appointment at 
least 24 hours in advance. These fees will not be 
covered by Insurance. Thank you. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Richard Giosa M.D. 
 
Laurence Nair M.D. 
 
Ali Hemdan Abdalla M.D. 


